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Sir or Madam.
I object most strongly to the Local Plan South East Extension proposals as it will destroy important green belt
areas and agricultural land which will impact the area very severely.
The use of brownfield sites should be prioritised and green belt land is more important than ever with urban
encroachment being a blight on modern society everywhere in the country in the recent decades.
Also air pollution will only get worse with extra vehicles and facilities created and that surely goes against the
Councils ‘Green Agenda’,you can’t seriously expect the public to ‘Go Green’ with electric cars,wind farms etc
while at the same time destroy hundreds of acres of vital green spaces,the hypocrisy of such thinking is
astonishing.
I hope the people’s voices will be seriously taken into account and this appalling proposal radically altered to
the absolute minimum level of housing on brownfield sites only.
Thank You.
Margaret Witter




